
 

 
                                    

  
 
 

Eamonn Brennan 
Director General of EUROCONTROL 

Rue de la Fusée, 96 
1130 Brussels 

 
 
 

Brussels, 15.11.2018 
 
 
Subject: Cost evolution comparison among EUROCONTROL and ANSPs 
 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
In the context of the presentation of the so-called “New Employment Policy”, we would 
like to request an updated version of the comparison between the evolution of the 
EUROCONTROL costs and the ANSPs costs, a comparison presented in the past at the 
SCF meetings.  
 
It would be interesting to have the graph updated showing the evolution of the Agency 
Cost-Base as from 2005 (Parts I & IX) which is not presented anymore in the new Agency 
Business Plan. 
 
It would be also of great help to know the percentage of temporary contracts that big 
ANSPs have and for which functions and their employment policy. 
 
We cannot even begin to contemplate discussions based on such a vague proposal. 
Much more information is needed to facilitate an educated response 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 

  

 
 

Benoît BAMS 

President FFPE 

Volker DICK 

President TUEM 

Georges TSOLOS 

Vice-President USB 

María AGUILERA 

President USEF 


